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Waterville   UU   Congregation   -   Officiant   Annie   Nessen   Voorhees   -   10:00   am   

Join   Annie   Nessen   Voorhees,   our   own   Dick   Nessen’s   daughter,   to   talk   about   the   
treasures   that   we   have,   and   ARE.   What   is   your   treasure?   What   do   you   collect   
that   is   special   to   you?   Animals?   LPs?   Blank   journals?   Turtles?   People?   Annie   and   
her   musical   guest,   Tom   Obomsawin,    will   show   off   a   few   gems   from   their   wide   
collection   of   music!   Bring   an   object   from   your   collection   that   you   can   very   
BRIEFLY   share   with   us!     

Zoom   link:    
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88049341762?pwd=bzZTMjUwQjcrMDFzdWo5VWt 
qYVBJQT09   

Or   to   join   from   any   phone   (audio   only)   dial:     312-626-6799.    For   some   set-ups   
you   might   need     Meeting   ID:    880   4934   1762      Passcode:    54321.     

  

  

Religious   Exploration   

This   Sunday   is   an   OWL   Sunday.    We   are   beginning    Our   Whole   Lives   (OWL)   
Sexuality   Education    for   Grade   5.    We   have   8   youth   from   Midcoast   UU   
Fellowship,   UU   Rockland,   and   friends   who   are   gathering   at   the   First   Universalist   
Church   over   6   Sundays.    Broo   Temple   and   Carney   McRae   will   be   the   primary   
facilitators.    We   will   be   offering   more   levels   of   OWL   next   year.      
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Stewardship   

Pledge   2021   Link                     Anytime   Donation   Link     

  

                                              Pastoral   Care   
A   reminder   that   during   this   time   without   a   minister,   members   of   the   fellowship   
in   need   of   pastoral   care   can   contact   the   co-chairs   of   the   Care   Committee,   Sandy   
Barth   (207-563-5565)   or   Joan   Whitmire   (207-350-6954).   Either   of   them   can   
establish   contact   with   Rev.   Charles   Stephens.   

  
  

Anti-racism   Vigil:    Every   Monday   noon   to   12:30   pm   at   the   
Newcastle   Veterans   Memorial   Park   until   further   notice.   Check   
PUAR’s   Facebook   page    for   updates.   
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